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‘The smallest of all seeds… grow 

and become the largest of plants’  
                    The Parable of the  Mustard Seed 

 

Our Christian Values 
 

Hope 

Compassion 

Courage 

Forgiveness 

Respect 

Responsibility 

 

Dear Families, 

 

As Term 3 draws to a close, we have rounded  

things off with a matter close to all of our hearts’;  

children’s mental health and wellbeing.  

 

Children have been learning about the ‘five ways to 

wellbeing’ this week and were excited to wear 

their scarves into school today to show their 

support. 

 

Please follow the link for some ways in which you can 

support your child’s mental health at home: https://

www.coramlifeeducation.org.uk/more-activities-for-share

-your-scarf-week?fbclid=IwAR2JmJ7pxzuceiOA4R7hz2xiRyQ_tUq88EP9u62T9g1c9hihzOsB-

LE5kM4 

 

 

Visit from the Bishop of Gloucester  

 
To celebrate our wonderful SIAMS report, we are thrilled to be welcoming 

Bishop Rachel Treweek, Bishop of Gloucester, to Watermoor on Tuesday 

20th February. She will be talking to children, staff and leaders about the 

school’s journey and how our vision is enabling all to grow and flourish. 

You can read our SIAMS report on our school website: https://

w w w . w a t e r m o o r p r i m a r y - d g a t . o r g . u k / _ f i l e s /

ugd/20b562_7a68b07a17b345789d5d85c2bd9f1e2e.pdf 

 

 

FOW Update 

 

A huge thank you to everyone who supported our Rags to Riches collection. We had a HUGE 

volume of donations and are thrilled to report we raised £118! We also raised £53 through 

today’s cake sale. 

 

Would you like to join a friendly group of 

volunteers, take part in fun school events and raise 

funds for the school in the process? If so, email 

fow@watermoor.gloucs.sch.uk for more info. 

 

What’s on in Cirencester this half term 

 

Struggling for ideas to fill a rainy week 

in February? Cirencester Rocks has got 

you covered with plenty of links to half 

term activities! See their newsletter 

here: https://www.cirencesterrocks.co.uk/things-to-

do/whats-on-in-cirencester-half-term 

 

You can read their newsletter, containing links to 

all local holiday clubs, here: http://tinyurl.com/

mt83r2h5 

 

Key events after half term: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Best wishes and have a wonderful half term, 

 

Mrs L Smith 

Headteacher 

Mon 19th Feb  Inset Day 

Tues 20th Feb First day back 

Visit from Bishop Rachel 

Wed 21st Feb Y5 swimming 

Thurs 22nd Feb  

Fri 23rd Feb  

Our Vision Award winners this week: 

Reception:  Beau 

Y1: Henry B 

Y2: Seth 

Y3: Lewi 

Y4:  Kasjan 

Y5: Arthur 

Y6: Connor 

Our Value Award winners this week: 

Reception:  Isla 

Y1:  Poppy  

Y2: Dexter 

Y3: Pippa  

Y4: Maddie 

Y5: Tama 

Y6: Jayk 

Top of the TTRS, Numbots and AR 

leaderboards: 
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